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Women in Fund Finance is pleased to hold another "Wit & Wisdom Series" meeting in London,
connecting senior women in the fund finance industry with junior members for intimate
breakfast discussions. This meeting will take place on Wednesday, October 23, and
discussions will focus on how to be effective and assertive in a male-dominated working
environment while avoiding stigmas and stereotypes. For more information and to register,
click here.
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